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Thursday, November 24, 2016

Dear Parents :
	We have been asked by the Village of Centreville to have some students sing at the Tree Lighting on Nov. 24.  If your child is interested in being in this Choir, please fill out the form, sign below and send it back in with your child before the 23rd.  Even if they haven’t been in Choir before, they are very welcome to join us. If you forget to send it in, don’t worry. They can still be part of it. We will just be singing some Christmas favorites, so we won’t be practicing at the school before the Tree Lighting.  Have your child at the front entrance of the school before 6:30 as we will be walking down to Sherwood Park together as a group. Parents are welcome to either walk down with us or meet us there.  Thanks for your help in this matter and I hope to see you all at the Christmas Tree!!!  
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My child, ____________________________, will be singing in the school choir for the Centreville Community Tree Lighting on November, 24. I will have my child at the school before 6:30 to meet with the choir. 
					_______________________________
image1.wmf

image2.wmf

